You probably think that by now,
you are done with the season’s
Christmas letters. Well, the lead
time for the Denver Council
Bulletin exceeds my ability to plan

TIMBERLINE TOPPERS
ahead. So, sorry, here’s one more. Frisco, Colorado

Dan Schweitzer

Season’s Greetings Square Dancers,

In many ways, 2007 was good to the Timberline Toppers. Our
Winter class graduated 59, and a Fall class graduated 16 more.

We have one new instructor, Ron Hopson, who is also developing
as a caller, plus a second potential new instructor/caller, Cleo
Hoegemeyer.

The most important plus is that we’ve had a year of fun dances
and many great callers.

On the down side, finding a dance venue with enough room is
sometimes a challenge.

Another downer, last year’s new caller/instructor, Dennis
O’Neal, has moved to the front range. He and Kathy may have to
relocate to an even lower elevation, something below 2,000 feet.

Finally, there is the problem that the kids (that is, the new
members) are rather rambunctious, staying out late at night and
stealing banners. Well, kids will be kids.

Speaking of kids, many TT’ers have grandchildren. All are
exceedingly wonderful.
Finally, I have to tell you about 2007°s travels. TT’ers traveled to

53 states, 211 countries and 3 planets. These trips were, of
course, all exceedingly wonderful.

So, we hope you had a Merry Christmas, and wish you
all a happy New Slightly Used Year.



